P-06-1217 Open Long Covid one stop medical hubs & clinics - Correspondence from the petitioner to the Committee, 17 April 2024.

Dear Petitions Committee

Thank you for your email.

I can confirm that I have met with the officials mentioned by the Heath Minister. It seemed to be a productive meeting, and useful action points were promised. There has been no follow up as yet as the person leading the meeting told me she would be on leave for most of April and would get back to me on her return.

The only other comment I would like to add is that it has been disappointing that the Heath Minister herself has again declined to meet with us - it gives the impression that hearing about the lived experience of people with long covid is not a priority.

Thanks for all of your help in this matter,